
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
My representative on HB 3031 it seems to me that we are on a runaway train and it's sad to see.  
I can only hope that this HB and so many other before you can be stopped this is not the Oregon that I 
grew up in. 
We need to put a stop on the attack of the engine of this State running and that's the people who get up 
every day and go to work.  
It's in our DNA to work and have compassion to love and to want more for your children this HB will not 
do any of this. 
Vote no for The Oregon Way  
Thank You 
Montgomery Smith  
farming the next generation 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Montgomery Smith 
2218 Horseshoe Lake Rd NE 
Saint Paul, OR 97137 
mksmithwbf@yahoo.com 
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